September 26, 2019



Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva P.O. Box 107 Geneva, IL 60134

Dear Friends.

Thank you so much for your generous gift on September 15, 2019 of \$557.50. Your contribution will allow GirlForward to continue creating and enhancing opportunities for girls. When you give to GirlForward, hundreds of girls are able to participate in our three key programs:

Our **Mentoring Program** pairs girls with mentors to engage in 4W activities (Wellness, Wisdom, Wallet, and World), explore their passions, and help them graduate from high school.

The **Education Program** provides a space for girls to simultaneously build their English skills and succeed academically while exploring their identities and learning about the world around them. The Education Program has two components: Tutoring and Camp GirlForward.

Our **Safe Spaces Program** creates safe spaces for girls to explore their identities, connect with other girls, and access the resources they need.

Because you give through GirlForward, over 200 girls in Chicago and Austin will access mentorship, education, and safe spaces in 2019. Be sure to follow us on social media to see all these exciting things happening!

Warm regards,

Executive Director

blair@girlforward.org

GirlForward is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization with federal tax ID number: 45-2987277. This receipt indicates that no goods or services were exchanged for your charitable donation.